2021-2022
CHARTER REVIEW COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT

MEETING DATE: February 16, 2022
AGENDA ITEM NUMBER:
SUBJECT:

Proposed Charter Amendment Full-time Commissioner

PETITIONER CONTACT:
Sandra Sullivan; 165 Dorset Lane, Florida 32937

REQUESTED ACTION:

Charter Amendment proposed to have a prohibition on Commissioner having any other
full-time employment while serving on the county commission.

SUMMARY EXPLANATION & BACKGROUND:

Our County has grown in size and is growing rapidly and | make the assertion that can
no longer be effectively be managed on a part-time basis.

Having attended County Commissioner meetings for over three years, | am concerned
with some poor decisions due to some commissioners who are not adequately informed
due to lack of time in duties:

1. Do not attend the appointed boards to be knowledgeable of issues, i.e. TPO
2. Do not attend staff briefings
3. Not talking with constituents

| would suggest this apply to all newly elected Commissioners and the current
commissioners can remain part-time as commissioners for their term.

Staff Contact: Melissa Brandt
Telephone Number: (321) 301-4438
Email Address: Melissa.Brandt@brevardfl.gov
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